
The proposed changes were meant to reflect the realities of our current constituency 
and streamline language.  Since the By-Laws don’t speak to the rights and privileges of 
non-voting members, beyond listing who can be a non-voting member, non-voting 
member privileges are no different to privileges afforded to guests.  This makes the non-
voting member definition superfluous – hence the reason for its deletion.   


